
Overnight Closures of  
Northbound Interstate 805  
between State Route 52 and  
Mira Mesa Boulevard, March 11-13
Construction crews will close all lanes on northbound Interstate 805 
(I-805) from State Route 52 (SR 52) to Mira Mesa Boulevard, March 
11-13 from 9:30 p.m. until 5 a.m. The closure is required to safely 
remove two overhead sign structures.

Motorists traveling north on I-805 will be able to exit at Governor 
Drive and Nobel Drive; however, all through traffic will be directed  
to westbound SR 52, then northbound I-5 to northbound I-805.  

Local traffic on La Jolla 
Village Drive, Nobel Drive 
and Governor Drive may 
take southbound I-805, 
then westbound SR 52, 
then northbound I-5 to 
northbound I-805. 
Electronic message  
signs are in place along 
northbound I-805 advising 
of the upcoming closure. 
Detour signs will be placed 
to assist motorists around 
the closure.

The work is part of Stage 1 
of I-805 North Express 
Lanes Project. The project 
will construct one carpool 
lane in each direction in 
the median of I-805 from 
just north of SR 52 to just 
north of Mira Mesa 
Boulevard. The project will 

also construct a Direct Access Ramp to and from southbound I-805 
at Carroll Canyon Road. Additional improvements include bridge 
widening and ramp and noise barrier modifications. This stage is 
estimated to cost approximately $86 million.

Project Information 
(877) 821- 4280

Project Map

STAGE 1  •  Construction Advisory
I-805 NORTH EXPRESS LANES PROJECT

Caltrans’ top priority is safety. 
Every precaution will be taken 
to ensure the 
protection of 
motorists and 
workers. Motorists 
are urged to slow 
down during 
construction. Not only is it 
required by law, but it helps 
save lives. 
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